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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed changes to livestock grazing because of the environmental damage to

public lands. I have lived in the west mist if my life and have seen first-hand the damage caused by iver grazing

cattle. In addition, ranchers have long enjoyed a sweetheart deal to use public lands. The financial cost and

environmental impact does not justify a return to detrimental 1960's levels.

 


